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Dear Chedoke Community, 

Progress Reports go home on October 30th for FDK - Grade 8. 

The Progress Report Card is brought home by 

your child at a very important time in the school 

year.  It is an opportunity, as a parent, to see if 

your child is progressing well and/or on track.  It 

is also an opportunity for the teacher to share 

their concerns and to make a few suggestions for 

growth or improvement.   

Kindly take the time, with your child, to read and review the Progress Report 

Card together.  First and foremost, celebrate your child's successes.  If there 

are areas that require improvement, discuss these needs with your child, then 

proceed to check-in with your child on a regular basis as you work together to 

make this school year a successful one for all concerned. 

Interviews will take place November 2nd after school and 3rd during the day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 



Every  our Grade 4’s visit Idlewyld Manor, 

 a Partnership between Idlewyld Manor and McMaster . 

 

Students and Seniors are enjoying these visits!! 

 



 

 

HALLOWEEN PARADE 
 

On Tuesday, October 31st Chedoke will be having its annual Halloween Parade. Students 

are welcome to bring their costumes and extra clothing to change into as costumes 

sometimes become uncomfortable. Same rules apply, no props which resemble weapons 

and students who have masks will be asked to remove them. This year the parade will 

be in the front of the school and light refreshments will be provided by the NS4C 

team.   

 
Some classes will be having a spooky fall celebration. If you are thinking of sending a 

snack, please make sure it is peanut free and dairy free. We do have serious allergies in 

our school.  Store bought items are acceptable as long as they list ingredients. 

 

We would like to invite the Community to our front lawn at 8:45am for the parade. 

Refreshments will be available. 

Remembrance Day Service 

 

Please join us on November 13th at  

9:25am in the Gym for our Remembrance Day 

Service. 



 

 

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO 

 GET  

INVOLVED AND  

 

PARTICIPATE 

  

WITH OUR  

FUNDRAISER  

FOR NS4C!!!! 

 

SEE ATTACHED FLYER 
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